
 

English 
In English we are exploring lots of 

different stories including, ‘Superworm’, 

‘Supertato’, ‘Super Daisy’ and ‘Megaboy’ 

using these texts to develop our writing. 

We will also be looking into writing our own 

comic strips and using the ipads. 

Science 
In Science we will be doing lots of 

different experiments so that the 

children can develop their skills in 

scientific enquiry. This will involve 

making sure that they carry out a 

fair test and we will encourage them 

to discuss their findings. We will look 

at magical powers that super heroes 

have and the science behind these. 

 

Mathematics 
The children this term will continue to 

develop their understanding of number and 

place value, and use various calculation 

strategies to solve mathematical problems. 

We will also be introducing halving and learn 

to tell the time. 

Art and Design 
We are going to 

design and make lots 

of different items 

needed to be a 

superhero, this will 

include; masks, capes 

and magic power 

cuffs! We will also be 

looking into Comic 

book art by the artist 

Roy Lichtenstein. 

Geography 
In Geography we will be exploring our 

world using Google Earth to see what it 

looks like from the sky. We will make 

comparisons with the city environment 

and investigate the different types of 

buildings and landmarks. 
 

Physical Education 
With our P.E specialist the children will be 

doing lots of work on gymnastics and dance. 

During this they will become much more 

aware of space around them and how to use 

it effectively.  We will also be looking at how 

we can stay healthy by exercising and eating 

healthy foods. We will be swimming too! 

 

Religious Education 
We will be learning about the faith of Muslims and 

what they believe. We will also be covering why 

Christians celebrate at Easter time. 

PSHE 
We will be exploring the values of happiness, hope, 

tolerance and respect this term and learn what 

they mean and how they are important to us.  

Music  

This term the children will be learning 

to play the xylophone. They will also 

have many opportunities to play tuned 

instruments using specific Apps on the 

I-pads. 

Computing  
The children will be using a 

wide range of programs to 

develop their computing 

skills. They will be making 

comic strips using an app on 

the ipad and learn how to 

complete algorithms and de-

bug simple software. 

History   
In History we will be finding out 

about the first aeroplane flight 

and the lives of heroes from 

within and beyond living memory. 

How you can help 
Regular reading and talking about the books they bring home to read. 

Playing games that involve counting and talking about the numbers they see around the 

home and in books. Chatting about any sounds they are learning and if they can spot 

them in words they might hear or see around them. 

Seahorse Class Spring 2019 
Our topic this term is ‘Superheroes’. The children have 

thought about what they would like to cover in our topic 

and are excited about having a Superhero dress up day. 

The children’s interests will continually be used to inform 

the direction which our topic takes. 

 


